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For Immediate Release

Status of Provincial Announcement Today — Additional COVID 19
Restrictions and Closures

January 4, 2022

As the cases of Covid 19 continue to increase and to help to ease the pressure on our hospitals
the Province of Ontario announced additional restrictions and measures that will come into
effect tomorrow.

e Municipal Indoor recreational amenities and meetings spaces will be closed to the public.
This includes the Chesley Community Centre, Paisley Community Centre and Tara-Arran
Community Centre.

e Indoor Weddings, funerals, religious services, rites and ceremonies are permitted at 50%
capacity. Outdoor services are limited to the number of people that can safely maintain 2
metres apart and social gathering limits apply.

e Organized public events — 5 persons or less indoors.

e Outdoor recreational spaces remain open with restrictions.

e Public Libraries are limited at 50% capacity.

e Personal Services and Retail at 50% capacity.

e Social Gatherings — limited to 5 persons or less Indoors and 10 persons or less Outdoors.

The changes will come into effect at 12:01am, Wednesday January 5, 2022 and will be in effect
for at least 21 days (January 27, 2022).

The Municipality will continue to monitor the Province’s regulations and update our website and
social media. If you have questions regarding these changes, please contact the Municipality.
COVID-19 public health measures and advice | COVID-19 (coronavirus) in Ontario

For an up-to-date list of local vaccine clinics, including clinics being hosted within the
Municipality of Arran-Elderslie, please visit the Grey Bruce Health Unit website.
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For information, please contact:

Carly Steinhoff

Manager of Facilities, Parks & Recreation
Municipality of Arran-Elderslie

519.363.3039 x 123 recreation@arran-elderslie.ca
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